Everton Water Corporation
5471 South State Road 1 Connersville, IN 47331

Ph: (765)825-3412      Fax: (765)825-8822

Email: evertonwatercorp@hotmail.com
September 18, 2015
Dear Customer,
We have upgraded all of our meters to radio read meters.  There is a piece that sticks up on the meter lid.  This is the radio portion of the meter.  If any part of the meter is damaged in any way (such as running over it with a lawn mower), you will be responsible for replacement cost and labor.  This will be approximately $200 and you will be billed for it.

If you have any questions, please call 825-3412.  Office hours are 9-1, Monday through Friday.

Thank you,

Everton Water Corporation Board of Directors
